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September 20, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As we have indicated in previous communications, Novolex has developed products that 
comply with the ECCC's Single-use Plastics Prohibition Regulations ("Regulation") that were 
enacted earlier this year.  
 
The Regulation limits plastic cutlery and straws to items that are made of materials other than 
polyethylene and polystyrene or that maintain their physical properties after 100 washes in an 
electric household dishwasher.  
 
Novolex conducted third-party testing on our portfolio of polypropylene and CPLA cutlery and 
straws based on the criteria in the Regulation. Based on testing conducted by UL Verification 
Services, products in the Waddington and Polar Pak portfolio of polypropylene (PP #5) cutlery 
and straws along with CPLA cutlery maintain their physical properties after 100 washes in an 
electric household dishwasher, meeting the Regulation requirements. 
 
Attached is a summary of the report from UL with corresponding product SKUs that were 
tested.  
 
Based on the outcome of UL's testing, we will continue to manufacture and import cutlery and 
straws made from these materials. We welcome a conversation with you around your cutlery 
and straw needs. As we have noted in earlier correspondence, we have products made with 
wood and paper as well as the polypropylene and CPLA options that we tested.   
 
Our product development, sustainability and public policy experts will continue to follow the 
implementation of the Regulation and are committed to support you with innovative solutions.  
We look forward to our continued partnership on our sustainability journey. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adrianne Tipton, PhD 
Chief Technology Officer 
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